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11th November 2022                           

 
Dear Year 3 Parents/Guardians, 
 
As part of our learning of ‘Rocks’ in science we have arranged for Year 3 to visit Thinktank 
Science Museum on Wednesday 7th December 2022. The children will attend the ‘Dinosaur 
Discovery’ workshop where they will have the opportunity to handle fossils and replicas and 
learn about prehistoric life, dinosaurs, predators, prey and food chains. We are asking for a 
voluntary contribution of £15.25 per child for this trip, which includes entrance, travel by coach 
to and from the venue and insurance. Should your child be on our Pupil Premium list, the 
contribution would be covered by the school. 
 
The children will need to come to school at the usual time and will need to wear their full school 
uniform, a coat and sensible footwear.   
 
The bus will be departing at 09:15 and returning by the end of the school day. 
 
They will need to bring a packed lunch in line with the school’s packed lunch policy, which is 
available on the website: Key Information/ Policies/ Packed Lunch Policy. If your child 
normally receives free school meals, then school will provide them with a packed lunch. As 
school only provides one drink, you may wish to send extra drinks with your child. 
 
If your child needs to use medication that is not kept in school, then you will need to 
give it to your child’s teacher and check that it is within date.  PLEASE NOTE THAT 
YOUR CHILD WILL NOT BE PERMITTED TO GO ON THE VISIT IF HE/SHE DOES NOT 
BRING THE MEDICATION ON THE DAY. 
 
Payment should be made online via ParentPay by Thursday 1st December 2022 please. If 
your child is on our Pupil Premium list, you are still required to go on ParentPay giving consent 
for your child to go on the trip but you do not have to make any payment. Thank you for your 
continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs C. Hutton & Miss M. Hibbert 
Year 3 Class Teachers 
 


